
 

 

         

April 23, 2020 

 

Regional Memorandum 

No.   

 

CONTINUATION OF  THE REVIEW OF THE REGIONAL INTERNAL GUIDELINES  ON 

RECRUITMENT, SELECTION AND PLACEMENT 

 

 

 To:  Assistant Regional Director  

           Assistant Schools Division Superintendents 

            RO HRMPSB Members 

All Others Concerned  

 

1. A continuation of the  review of the Regional Internal Guidelines on  Recruitment, Selection 

and Placement through video conference will be conducted on  April 24, 2020, 9:00AM  to 

3:00PM.. 

 

2.  The participation of all concerned  SDO and RO participants is enjoined.  

 

 

 

          MAY B. ECLAR  Ph D, CESO V 
                                      Regional Director 
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